
Announcements 

27th Sunday in Ordinary Time, Oct. 4th & 5th, 2025 
 

 

 

1. We are now ready for parishioners to sign up to help at the Fall Supper. We are 

looking for people to work in the kitchen for two-hour shifts. There will also be a 

sheet for those who can help set up on Saturday and Sunday afternoons, and clean up 

on Sunday evening. The food items that we need are listed on individual sheets. Please 

indicate what you are able to bring. If you can cook a turkey or a ham, there is a sheet 

for that. Cash donations are also welcome, as there are items that must be purchased.  

Students who need CAP hours can also sign up to help.  

 

2. Please mark your calendars for the annual Diocesan Pastoral Council meeting in 

Prince Albert on Saturday, Oct. 25, 2025. The theme for the day is “New Heart Whole 

Heart”. Speakers will share insights and stories of healing, hope and renewal. Please 

register with the parish by Oct. 17, 2025.  

 

3. We are in the process of upgrading the security at the church. Anyone who is entitled 

to hold a key for the church, please send an email to Rose at the parish office for 

instructions. If anyone has keys from the past that they no longer need, please turn 

them in.  

 

4. The fundraising committee is having another Lottery Ticket Raffle this year. Next 

weekend, you will be asked to pick up a book of tickets with your name on it, to either 

buy or sell. If you are not on our parish list, and you would like some tickets, you just 

need to ask a committee member.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

For 11:00 am Mass only: Everyone is welcome to stay after mass for coffee and donuts 

and fellowship. New parishioners are welcome.  


